
 
22nd May 2025 

 
Dear Year 11 and 13 Parents and Carers  
 
Revision Support During the May Half Term - Study in the Centenary Hall 
 
In order to support GCSE and A Level students with their revision we have arranged that the 
Centenary Hall in school will be open for students who wish to come into school to do their own 
studying, with supervision to ensure a quiet space to study.  
 
We are making the Centenary Hall available as a supervised area to both Year 11 and Year 13 
students on the following days - the timings are morning (9am to 12noon) and afternoon (1pm to 
3pm):  
 

Tuesday 27th May 
Thursday 29th May 
Friday 30th May 
 

 
If your child is interested in coming into school for this, we would ask that you sign them up in 
advance so that we know who to expect on site using this Google Form.  This can be done anytime 
as long as it is in advance of arriving on site.  
 
Please note that the school site is closed to students outside the above dates and times. Only the 
Centenary Hall is open, the rest of the school site is closed. The school canteen will not be open 
during the holidays. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs Walder  
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

https://forms.gle/vRpbBEDXfthAo7MR9

